
 
 
 

 
 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

 Notice of Intention to Republish the 
Register of Electors  

 
In accordance with section 13(3) of the Representation of the People Act 1983 notice is 
hereby given of the Council’s intention to publish a revised Register of Electors on 1 
February 2024.  
 
The revised Register will incorporate the changes to polling districts and polling places 
which are being presented to The Council on 24th January 2024. The revised register will 
also take into account the changes to the Hertsmere County Parliamentary Constituency 
as laid out in the Parliamentary Constituencies Order 2023. 
 
Further information relating to the Parliamentary Polling District and Polling Place review 
can be found the Hertsmere website: www.hertsmere.gov.uk/psr.  
 
Further information On the Boundary Commissions Parliamentary Boundary review and 
the published order can be found on their website:  
boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk. 
 
The Register will be available for inspection by appointment only at Hertsmere Borough 
Council, Civic Offices, Elstree Way, Borehamwood, Herts, WD6 1WA. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Register of Electors please contact Electoral 
Services by email: elections@hertsmere.gov.uk or by telephone: 0208 207 7481 
 
 

 
  
Sajida Bijle  
Electoral Registration Officer  
Monday 15th January 2024 
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